
May 28, 2020 

Pre-K families, 

This week we’re talking about the sight word, “that”, “#32”, color “gold”, shape 

“rectangular prism”, saint, “Monica”, and virtue/value “patience” (an 

appropriate one given the time we’re in).  I continue to record morning circle 

and work time videos for viewing, daily.  On Thursdays, be sure to watch for Mrs. 

McLeod’s phonics lesson, it’s an additional video under the “morning circle” 

channel.  Please be sure to check for specialist videos daily as well (art, music, 

PE, and science).  This week we’re continuing to talk about the butterfly life 

cycle.  All of the class caterpillars are in chrysalis and I have moved them into 

the butterfly net.  We’re keeping track of how long the chrysalis stage is by using 

the worksheet as part of this weeks worksheets (coloring one chrysalis per day 

until a butterfly emerges).  SO many interesting facts and fun to watch this 

process together.   

I’d like students to continue working in their journal every day – to include our 

sight word, number, their name, a sentence using the sight word, and a picture 

of something that is our color of the week (or whatever they want).   

I have packets available for pick up every Thursday at SH from 9-10 or 3:30 – 

4:30.  Packets include worksheets for the following week and any special 

materials needed to complete the “work time” videos.  For those unable to pick 

up, I will scan and e-mail the worksheets prior to the following week.  I included 

a new journal a couple of weeks ago and will have another available with next 

weeks (6/4) pick up.  Mrs. McLeod is putting together the abc books we started 

back in September and those will be included with the bags (locker/desk clean 

out) for pick up on 6/4, 6/11, or 6/15 – 6/16.  I will be at packet pick up on 6/4 

and 6/11 to say goodbye : (.   

Next week we’ll start with the sight word, “for”, number “33”, color “blue”, have 

a 3D shape review, saint “Kateri Tekakwitha”, and virtue/value is HONESTY.  

Packets with the upcoming weeks worksheets can be picked up at SH on 

Thursdays from 9-10 or 3:30 – 4:30.  If you aren’t able to pick up, I will scan the 

worksheets to you.  The worksheets are used daily in our “work time” videos so 

please be sure to save them in order to spread out the work a bit.   

Sharing times are Wednesdays at 9:30 and Thursdays at 12:15.  Please choose 

one time to attend. 

THANK YOU for all you do to prepare your students for “class” every day and 

sharing!  


